20 7 00

Community Affairs Committee Responses to the Lockhart Review Department of the Senate P.O.Box 6100 Parliament House Canberra A.C.T. 2600.



Dear Members

I write to object in the matter of the possibility of the Federal Govt. adopting the proposal of the Lockhart enquiry.

I see no problem with adult stem research which I understand is making progress. The matter of so called "therapeutic" cloning is far beyond what responsible govts should allow..

Such cloning is being pursued by those who have no regard for human life. It involves the creation of human embryos for the benefit of such people.

These embryos have no future and as such are destined for destruction for the sake of experimentation which is besought with other problems as well.

The united Nations has condemned all forms of human cloning as has the European Convention on Human Rights and Biomedicine.

I urge the Govt. to follow the lead of these bodies

Yours truly

M.morley